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11th January 2019 

 

Reference: Reception and Primary One applications 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

We are aware that some parents/guardians have experienced problems with the 

EA online Reception and Primary One application process. 

 

If anyone has had difficulties completing their form online, paper based 

application forms, for parents/guardians wishing to enrol their child in Our 

Lady’s, are now available from our school office. 

 

Please contact the school if you have any further queries.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tomás Mc Kee 

 

Mr Tomás McKee 

Principal 
 


